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Philippine Red Cross awards BatStateU in
recognition of most number of blood drives

On September 4, 2023, the Red Cross Batangas Chapter recognized the Batangas State University
(BatStateU) for its significant contribution to blood donation efforts at the Aquamarine Recreational
Center in Lipa City, Batangas.

BatStateU was awarded the “Barakong Bayani Award” for its sustained partnership with the Red Cross
over 10 years. The university’s campuses have collectively organized numerous blood drives, resulting in
the collection of over 5 million milliliters of blood. This invaluable contribution has directly supported the
Philippine Red Cross Blood Campaign and helped save countless lives.
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BLOOD
DONATION DRIVE

     In partnership with Batangas Medical
Center, the apex hospital of the CALBARZON
region, the College of Medicine organized a
life-saving initiative to support the
community's health needs. A mass blood
donation was held on September 22, 2023 at
the Higher Education Building, Pablo Borbon
Campus. Faculty, staff, and students of the
university volunteered to donate blood to
increase the blood products in the region.
More than 40 participants willingly shared
their blood in this activity.
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On March 31, 2023, the University, in partnership with Wagayway Equality, Inc. and Pilipinas Shell
Foundation, Incorporated, conducted the first-ever Voluntary HIV/AIDS Screening and Counseling
event, titled "Kulaydoscope."

The event provided free HIV/AIDS testing and counseling services. Additionally, it featured a
discussion on Republic Act 11166, the Philippine HIV and AIDS Policy Act of 2018. The goal was to
raise awareness, provide education, and facilitate access to treatment and support services for
individuals affected by HIV/AIDS. The event also aimed to protect the rights and well-being of
people living with HIV/AIDS and to reduce stigma and discrimination associated with the
disease.

BatStateU The NEU Hosts First HIV/AIDS Screening
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